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From: Rave Alert <scgov@getrave.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2016 2:47 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: TORNADO WARNING has been issued for downtown Columbia. Seek safe shelter 

away from windows immediately.

TORNADO WARNING has been issued for downtown Columbia. Seek safe shelter immediately. Move to an interior 

hallway on a lower level in the middle of the building you are in, stay away from windows and glass doors, and DO NOT 

use elevators.  


